
 

 
Long Range Planning Advisory Committee 

(LPAC+) 

Meeting 
 

Thursday, May 27, 2010 
7:00 PM 

Town Hall, 2nd floor conference room 
 
 

Agenda 
 

 

 

1. Review of draft minutes of May 13, 2010 

 

2. Report on Building Growth Data Status 
 

3. Discussion of Guiding Principles for Update 

 

4. Discussion of  Update Work Plan/Public Engagement Ideas 

 

5. Discussion of Key Current Issues 

 

6. Discussion of Update Format  

 

7. Next Steps 
 

8. Next Meeting 

 

 

 
Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-range Planning at 781-5253 ext. 5340 or 

tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us  if you would like more information or  

would like to be added to the committee’s distribution list.  Thank you.  


